
Superintendent’s Comments Belmond-Klemme CSD

Cooperative Student Teaching Agreement

Background:
A student (or students) who is an aspiring teacher may have requested the opportunity to perform 
his/her student teaching experience at Belmond-Klemme Schools.

Most colleges and universities do not require a formal contract for student teaching experiences, 
but a few schools do such as Waldorf, Iowa State, and UNI. Some colleges even pay a small 
stipend to the cooperating teacher.

Recommended Action:
I recommend the board move to approve the Cooperative Student Teaching Agreement.


